
Hi Matt, 
 
Here are clips from old newsletters of the Subaru 360 Driver’s Club, that refer to NAPA 
items that have been identified as crossovers for Subaru 360 brake parts.  As you can see, 
owners of this car have been experimenting with various bits and pieces to keep their cars 
on the road for some time. 
 
Thanks much for your efforts.  If there is any more to be gotten re: crossovers that NAPA 
offers, as I mentioned, contact Ed Parsil at subaru360nut@aol.com 
 
Best Regards, 
Steve 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
  


